Safeguarding report March 2025
In October, Sheila Walker and I began the roll out of the MU safeguarding training. This was delivered by zoom to representatives from each branch. Thank you to everyone who has attended and assisted in delivering this important information to all our members.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There have been no Safeguarding issues but guidance has been given. 
Thank you,
Anne Cairns.
